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we're so glad you're here!

Meet the Board

The IANS Board of Directors is happy to announce that the
2023 Annual IANS State Convention will be on Monday,
October 23rd at The Medows Convention Center! This site is
located at Prairie Meadows Hotel and Casino, 1 Prairie
Meadows Dr, Altoona, IA 50009. We also are happy to
announce that a hot food lunch will be provided this year
for all attendees that register by a certain date. More
information to come!!  

IANS Convention Alert!

Hunter Morgan, BSN, RN
President 

Katie Wichman, BSN, RN
Vice President

Hunter is a newly graduated nursing student from
Grand View University. He grew up in Carlisle, Iowa

not far from Des Moines. He is in his second term on
the board and is currently serving as the President

and Chair on the 22-23 BO. He hopes that through his
term he has inspired other nursing students from
across the state to get involved at the school and
state level. After Graduation, he has relocated to
Rochester, MN to work at The Mayo Clinic in the

Cardiovascular Surgery PCU.

Katie is a newly graduated nursing student from
Grand View University in Des Moines, Iowa. She
is from Waverly, Iowa. She currently serves as
as the Vice President for IANS 2022-2023. She

also served as the president on Grand View
Nursing Student Association. Katie currently

works at MercyOne Medical Center in Des
Moines as an RN on a cardiac floor. Katie is

passionate about serving others in their most
vulnerable times.
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General Information
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For a general contact please email our Public Relations Director, Hannah Rees
at profians@outlook.com. Please allow 24-48hrs for a response.

Please remember Business attire is the dress code for the
convention. Guests are encouraged to dress in layers as the
temperature is unpredictable at times and may be chilly. All
guests, including non-delegates and faculty members, are asked
to wear their University, College, or School of Nursing-issued ID
during this event. This will serve as your name tag.
Registration for the convention will open up approximately 1.5
months before October 23rd. Please be advised if you register
online each member will have to be registered separately. Due
to the specific information needed from each guest and the way
Eventbrite is set up, this is the only way we can accurately
gather information.  
Did you know IANS has two $500 scholarships that we give away
at convention every year?? To find out if you are eligible, please
visit our website under the "IANS Convention 23" tab! 
Are currently serving in a leadership role on your school board?
If so you could qualify to be elected into the NSNA Leadership U
Honor Society! Please visit our website for more information.
iowanursingstudent.org 
Interested in running for the 2023-2024 IANS BOD? Contact our
Nominations and Elections Director for more info!
nedofians@outlook.com
If you have any questions our board would love to hear from
you! You can find our contact info on our website under the
"Board of Directors" tab. 


